STUDENT REGISTRATION /RE- REGISTRATION 2021/2022

INFORMATION FOR PARENTS / GUARDIANS

PLEASE NOTE:

A student activity fee of

e €120.00 for an individual pupil
e €200.00 for 2 students
e €250.00 for 3 or more students in school

is payable when registering students.

PAYMENT INFORMATION:

We encourage parents/guardians to pay using our online payments system Easy Payments
Plus (https://www.carrigcs.ie/payments/). If you have multiple students in the school you can
make a combined payment by clicking into your account and selecting the relevant number of
students.

Please note, if you are the parent/guardian of an incoming student that does not have siblings
in the school already, you can pay by selecting "Students not currently in the school" in the Easy
Payments Plus section of the website. We would appreciate payment before the school reopens
in August. Payments may also be made in cash / cheque at the main school office.

This fee contributes towards:

e Reducing costs of the school’s extra-curricular activities programme

e The cost of house examinations for the forthcoming school year
(excluding pre — state / mock examinations in 3™ /6" year which will be billed for
separately in early 2022)

e Photocopying including copyright licence, school text messaging, use of the vsware app
etc.

e Affiliation and entry fees for clubs and societies

e Individual pupil insurance

TRANSITION YEAR:

Due to the nature of the Transition Year Programme further costs may be incurred at the start
of the 2021/2022 academic year. A normal year would see a further cost of approximately €250
per TY pupil. Further communication will issue to the relevant students in due course

STATE EXAM STUDENTS (Yr. 3/6):

Pre-Exam P r: rrection


https://www.carrigcs.ie/payments/

A charge for examination papers / corrections will be issued in January 2022. This charge will
be €100 per student

Please Note:

If you have any difficulty in paying any fees outlined above, please contact the Principal, in
confidence, so that a suitable arrangement can be put in place for you.

Booklists/Uniform

Please note we will be in contact with parents/guardians in June with details of book lists and
uniform requirements etc.



